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May Meeting

Our May meeting will be a Potluck Dinner and Show & Tell on Tuesday, May 21, 6-9 p.m. Eleanor MclIntosh has
once again kindly agreed to host our evening in the party room where she lives. The address is 6600 Lyndale Ave. So.,
Richfield, MN 55423. You can take the Crosstown (MN 62) to the Lyndale Ave. exit and it is less than a mile south from the
exit. Bring a piece of art along with your favorite dish to share. Hope you can all join us for our last official meeting until Sep-
tember!

Rebecca Wood is currently showing her art at Curran's Restaurant in Minneapolis. The exhibit continues until the end of
May. Some MAA members meet there on Wednesday mornings about 8:30 a.m. for breakfast and art talk. Everyone is welcome!

Please come & bring a friend to Marjorie Moody's home art show on Sunday, June 2, Noon-6 p.m. We live in a renovated
brick church at 1220 Pascal St. No., St. Paul, MN 55108. Refreshments will be served.

Jean Allen received an honorable mention in the MN Watercolor Show for her painting, AMARYLLIS.

Jean Allen, Roy Lindaas, and Vic Perlbachs will have a show at the Spring Street Tavern, northeast Minneapolis, from
May 16 thru June 30. Meet the artists on May 22nd, 7 to 9 PM.

This Thursday, May 2, is Art4Shelter at the Chambers Hotel, art viewing from 6 to 7 and, art BUYING from 7 to 9!

Kat Corrigan will be at Diamond's for the 30 Cats Closing Party on Saturday May 18th from 6 to 8pm with treats and cards and
prints!

She is also having a show at Rye Deli, 1930 Hennepin, with an Artist Happy Hour Reception from 4 to 7pm on Friday May 24th! This
is her newest work from a trip to Ireland with her family. Kat is also accepting dog images to paint for the latest "30 Dogs in 30
Days" Project. If interested, please contact her at: katjojo@hotmail.com.

Tom Dimock will be showing at the Minnesota Landscape Arboretum Show and the Wilcock Gallery starting this week
thru July 31. He will also be in

Art on a Line in the Fine Arts Building at the Mn State Fair Ground; May17 10am - 7pm, May 18 10am - 7pm, and May
19 11am - 4pm. Tom has paintings accepted in two different international exhibits: Pike's Peak Watercolor Society In-
ternational Exhibit May 16 - September 16, 2013,

and The Red River Watercolor Society Show, June 15 - July 28, 2013.
Welcome New Members

We welcome new members Annie Young and Mandy Sadler. Annie heard about MAA through member Rick Mittel-
stadt and has a painting in our Spring Exhibition. Mandy works at FrameWorks Gallery and decided to join our group the
night of the reception! She says she has been enjoying all of the paintings and appreciates the diversity of the work. We
are excited to have you both in our group and hope to see you at the potluck on May 21st!

Donations

MAA received donations from Barbara Webb & Lois and Harry Heim in memory of Frank Evans. Thank you so much for your gener-
osity and kindness.



Coming Events

Northstar Watercolor Society has summer paintouts on Wednesdays throughout the summer and we are invited to join them. The
paintout schedule will be sent by email. Anyone on the snail mail list that is interested can call me (Marjorie Moody) at 651-644-
0068 and I'll send you a copy.

Our Fall Exhibition will be at the Bethesda Hospital Cafe Gallery in October & November 2013. The details and entry form will
come in the September Newsletter. | will be in San Diego for my 45th high school reunion during the time we will be dropping off
our paintings so we will need volunteers to help with organizing, drop off, etc. Please let me know if you can help. Thanks!

Happy Painting & Have a Great Summer!



